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Comments: I am writing to express my strong opposition to any proposed development or activity that would

desecrate Pe' Sla, an ancient and sacred site of profound spiritual and cultural importance to the Lakota.

 

The actions of Lien &amp; Sons, in seeking to develop this land, constitute an egregious attack on Indigenous

religious freedom and sovereignty. Such desecration on sacred treaty land is unacceptable and must be stopped.

The implications of this decision go far beyond one project-they affect the rights of all Tribes to access and

protect their sacred sites.

 

As a concerned community member and ally, I urge the U.S. Forest Service to reject any permits or approvals for

this project. Protecting Pe' Sla is not only a matter of law and treaty rights-it is a moral imperative.

 

I stand in solidarity with the Lakota Nation and all Indigenous communities defending what is sacred. Honor the

treaties. Protect Pe' Sla.

 

Sincerely,

Hannah Rohrer


